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Gymnastics 
 
From January the children will be taking 
part in gymnastic sessions on a Tuesday 
morning with Mr Terry Ellis. 
 
Please can you ensure that they have 
shorts, t shirt and trainers in school. 

       14.12.18 

Spare Clothes 

If you have spare children’s clothes such as 

jumpers, tracksuit bottoms that would be 

suitable for forest school activities these 

would be greatly appreciated as spare 

clothes for school. 

They can be left with Mrs Mathewson in 

the school office. 

 

 

 

Thank you for taking part in Christmas Jumper day.  

It was lovely to see the children looking festive.  

We will let you know how much you have raised 

once we have counted the donations. 

I’m pleased to be back in the country following 2 

weeks in Shanghai. I learnt so much during my vis-

it and look forward to sharing some of this with 

the children and staff. 

This week all the children visited Snainton Library 

and enjoyed some festive treats along with a story 

and book. Thank you to the volunteers at the li-

brary for their warm welcome. 

 

Please take note of the dates and times for events 

next week and in the New Year. 

Mr Davies 

Jumping Jacks 

Please note that Jumping Jacks on a Mon-
day is for all children from nursery to year 
6.  Please ensure that your child (ren) has a 
suitable all weather PE Kit in school.  If the 
weather is really bad there is an indoor op-
tion available. 



Mr Davies will be in school on 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday next week. 

Future dates 

19th Dec—Trip to Stephen Joseph Theatre 

20th Dec—Open afternoon from 2.30pm 

20th Dec—Achievement Assembly at 3pm in 

school  

21st Dec—Christingle Service, 9.30am in the  

Village hall 

7th Jan—Staff Training Day 

8th Jan—School re-opens 8.45am 

 

PTA 

Bonus Ball  
was  Number 17 
There was no winner so it’s a double rollover! 
 
There are still some numbers available.  If anyone 
would like to join please see  Mrs Mathewson. All 
monies should be given to the school office. 

Trophies and Awards 

Please can all school trophies and awards be re-
turned to the school office on Monday 17th  

December. 

Tea with Santa at Wydale Hall 
Visit Santa at Wydale Hall on Saturday 15th  
December from 2—4pm 
Tea and cake in the decorated hall and Christmas 
Crafts.  All Welcome. No Charge. 

Nativity Walk 
 
Meeting at St Matthews Church Hutton Buscel 
on Saturday January 5th at 3.00pm Followed by 
refreshments at the back of church, Mulled 
wine, Hot chocolate, Fruit juices Mince pies and 
Festive buns. 

Friday 21st December 

Please note that school will finish at 3.30pm as 
normal on Friday 21st December. 


